
FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Dear Readers,

On behalf of the Editorial Board, I present to you the next issue 
of the journal “Teka Komisji Prawniczej PAN Oddział w Lublinie” Volume 
XVII (2024), Issue 2. 

The current issue contains 51 scientific articles, structured by discipline (e.g. 
legal sciences and canon law). The authors of the published texts represent 29 
research centres, including 6 foreign (“1 Decembrie 1918” University of Alba 
Iulia – Romania; German-Polish Law Association – Germany; Izmir Democracy 
University – Turkey; Lviv University of Business and Law – Ukraine; National 
University of Water and Environmental Engineering – Ukraine; Sulkhan-Saba 
Orbeliani University – Georgia) and 23 domestic (Casimir Pulaski Radom 
University; Center of Postgraduate Medical Education; Jan Kochanowski 
University in Kielce; Maria Curie-Skłodowska University of Lublin; Medical 
University of Warsaw; Medical University of Lublin; National Academy of Rural 
Science; Nicolaus Copernicus Superior School; Nicolaus Copernicus University 
in Toruń; Nowy Sącz School of Business – National Louis University; Regional 
Environmental Impact Assessment Committee; State Vocational University 
in Suwałki; The Cardinal Stefan Wyszyński University in Warsaw; The John Paul 
II Catholic University of Lublin; University of Gdańsk; University of Łomża; 
University of Rzeszów; University of Szczecin; University of Zielona Góra; 
Vincent Pol University in Lublin; War Studies University; WSEI University 
in Lublin; WSB University).

I would like to thank the authors, reviewers and members of the Editorial 
Board for their efforts in preparing this issue. I wish all of you an interesting read.

Rev. Prof. Dr. habil. Mirosław Sitarz
Editor-in-Chief


